
 

 

Memo 
 

 

 
To:  Pastors, Parochial Administrators, and Parish Stewards 

From:  Rev. Michael Vaughan, Vicar General 

Date:  January 11, 2019 

Re:  Security Posture Assessment 

 

As recommended by the Security Task Force of the Diocese of Sacramento, Bishop Soto 

recently asked all parishes to complete the attached Security Posture Assessment 

instrument and return it to the Diocesan Finance Office no later than January 31, 2019.  

 

If you have not already done so, please have several persons (3-5) complete the Security Posture 

Assessment for your parish and then have one person combine the completed instruments into a 

single instrument for the parish. The combined instrument can then be faxed, mailed, or e-mailed 

to the Finance Office. Individuals completing the instrument should be those who you believe to 

knowledgeable about the parish premises and operations. 

 

It is the intent of the Security Task Force that the completed instruments will be evaluated and 

used to prioritize the order in which parishes in the diocese will be scheduled for a free 

inspection by the Regional Threat Assessment Center (“RTAC”) of the Central California 

Intelligence Center. The efforts of RTAC are sponsored as a free service by Homeland Security. 

Following the on-site inspection of your parish, you will receive a formal Vulnerability 

Assessment Report that will identify opportunities for improving parish security and 

recommendations for how to do so. 

 

It is the goal of the Security Task Force that each parish in the diocese will obtain a formal 

Vulnerability Assessment Report which will form the basis for the parish’s ongoing security 

awareness and efforts. 

 

Subsequent goals identified by the Security Task Force include the following: 

 

 That each parish will ultimately develop and implement a formal Emergency Action Plan 

that addresses both man-made and also natural disasters 

 

 Establishment of a coordinated effort for parishes in the diocese to identify grant 

opportunities, make application for, and receive grants for security upgrades and 

equipment 

 

 To provide a diocesan resource person who could operate in coordination with the 

security task force to provide ongoing support to parishes for security and emergency 

preparedness and to identify and coordinate access to other training resources. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this very important initiative. 
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